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Greetings from Pastor  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

How are you? I hope you had a chance to watch the SUNHAK 
Peace Prize Award Ceremony Yesterday. It was a wonderful 
program where we could feel proud of our True Parents and 
our movement. I felt God chose the Laureates Dr. Gino 
Strada and Dr. Sakena Yacoobi, who are trying to resolve 
some of the greatest problems we are facing in the modern 
world. I also felt the SUNHAK Peace Prize committee truly 
works on behalf of the compassionate heart of God.  Let's 
take this opportunity to congratulate the Laureates for their 
work and pray that their work will reach more and more 
needy people. Let's also be grateful to True Parents for start 
this prestigious award to encourage and support genuine 
peace activists.   
 
Today, I am leaving to Korea to attend the Cheon Il Guk 
Leaders Assembly and Foundation Day Anniversary. I believe 
as the members of the elder son nation, True Parents are 
counting on each and every one of us to fulfill the 2020 
vision and achieve national restoration. Let's fulfill the dream 
of God to bring lasting peace to humanity. 
 
May God bless you and your families. 

Sincerely 
Pastor Manoj Jacob 
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Unificationists Celebrate 
Heavenly Parent's Day 
Around the world, 
Unificationists celebrated this 
Holy Day last weekend along 
with their families and local 
communities. The Clifton 
Family Church community 
held their 50th Heavenly 
Parents' Day Celebration in 
combination with True 
Parents' Birthday on January 
28, 2017 with a Musical 
Concert. READ MORE 

 
Holy Day Photos 
50th 

Heavenly 
Parents' Day 

Musical 
Concert 

 

Preview of True Parents' 
Life Exhibit 
True Mother and members 
of True Parents' family 
were joined by 
international Unificationist 
leaders and Universal 
Peace Academy (UPA) 
cadets for the opening of a 
special exhibit at the 
Cheongshim Peace World 
Center on February 1, 
2017. READ MORE 

 

 

  

Holy Day Donation 
  

Please read this Lunar New Years memo from HQ regarding 
their recent visit to Las Vegas and the Holy Donation for 
three of our Major Holy Days. We understand that the date 
is a week before Heavenly Parents' Day and we apologize for 
sending the letter so late.  

  

Dear Family,  
Greetings from Las Vegas! This is the last weekend of 2016 
by the lunar/heavenly calendar, and we are here at IPEC for 
the Ocean Summit and a special international reunion of the 
43 Japanese Missionary sisters. These extraordinary women 
worked with True Parents in Kodiak for six long years from 
1983 to 1989, building the foundations of our fishing 
industries and more importantly, setting great conditions of 
love and faith that helped protect True Parents and America. 
This the first time for most of this group to meet together in 
almost 30 years, and tears of joy, sorrow, sadness and 
gratitude are flowing freely. It is really humbling to hear the 
testimonies of these remarkable women -- and their families 
-- who loved True Parents so much that they were willing to 
work in the most difficult of places, transforming what could 
have been hell into heaven on earth (Read More Here) 

  

  

 

Sunday Service 
Join us for worship! 

 
9am and 11am 
Sermon Given by:  

Mrs. Denneeze Nelson 
  

Mid-week Service 
Come and get inspired for the rest 
of the week at our Thursday night 

Prayer and mid-week service.  
 

Prayer starts at 7:00pm and Service 
at 7:30pm. Fellowship afterwards! 

  

Join the Young Unificationist 
Ministry service 

 

  
On February 15, 2017 

  
Fellowship is at 7:30  

and Service is at 8PM. 
  

Discussion and fellowship continues 
afterwards. 

  

Clifton Family Church Council 
Minutes  

  

Youth Forum 

This is an opportunity to hear the 
voices of our 2nd generation and for 
the 2nd generation to honestly 
share their opinions.  
 
Young Adult Inreach committee are 
inviting High School age to 30's to 
share and answer questions that our 
community might have.  
 

Friday Feb. 3rd at 7pm 

 



 

 

  

Monthly Marriage Enrichment Series 

 

  

Workshops and Seminars 

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

If any youth/Young Adult would like 
to be one of the panelists, please 
contact Joe Leonard (201-467-
1915). 

  

WFWP Cambodia Project 

 
 

 

WHEN: Sunday February 5, 2017; 
1pm - 3pm 
WHERE: Clifton Family Church; 3rd 
Floor Large Room 

Open to Everybody who are 
interested in taking up the role of a 
foster parent for a child in 
Cambodia. We will also report about 
how the current children are doing. 

  

NEW RENOVATED BABY ROOM 

Our new Baby 
Room is now 
open for use 
during Sunday 
Service!  
 
Young families 
can bring their 

young ones to a bright, comfortable 
and playful area in our facility while 
viewing the sermon broadcast on the 
TV that is set in the room. Read More 
Here 

  

Posting Events on E-News 

Anyone that wishes to post events 
on the Clifton Family Church E-News 
can send their information 
to contact.d3@unification.org 
  
Thank you! 

 

  

Event Calendar  
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